
Start of School Newsletter 

Welcome back to all our returning children and parents. I hope you have a lovely break and that the 

batteries are re-charged for the busy term ahead. A special work of welcome to all our new 

students and particularly our new junior infant classes.  We hope that you are very happy here in 

Limerick Educate Together. 

 The drop off area has been re-surfaced and will have markings done shortly. Please 

remember to drive carefully and with due consideration for others 

 The area in front of the gate is for staff parking, bus drop off and disabled access only. No 

other cars should enter here 

 The laneway should not be entered at any stage 

 The drop off area is a one-way system enter and turn left, continue around until a space 

becomes free. Older students should be dropped off without parking if possible 

 We will have a travel safety week beginning Mon 19th September 

 The Parents Association hope to hold their first meeting on 20th September. All parents are 

welcome 

 We hope to have a new parents association section on our website soon 

 The new park and playground is wonderful amenity for our school, we hope to make great 

use of it this year 

 The Department of Education have told us that they hope to complete contracts with the 

contractors in the next number of weeks. The new school build should start soon 

 Please try to contribute towards our Voluntary additional student contribution. This is 

essential in the running of our school. Department of Education funds run short of what we 

require, so your assistance is hugely important to us and is very much appreciated 

 Welcome to Anne- Marie, Grainne, Cliodhna and James who have joined our staff this year 

I am looking forward to a great school year ahead, best wishes to you all. 

 

Mike Quealy 


